
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Pattison will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed FY 24-
25 Budget.  The Public Hearing will be held Thursday, September 26, 2024, at 6 p.m. 

 

The Public Hearing will be held at the City Hall of Pattison, 3410 First Street, Pattison, Texas 
77466. 

The proposed budget is posted on the website: https://pattison.texas.gov/financial-transparency/. 

Contact the City Secretary at 281-934-3715 or via email at citysecretary@pattison.texas.gov with 
any questions. 

Any person may attend and may participate in the public hearing. 
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